
 
 
 
Minutes 
Lawrence County School District 
Annual Public Meeting 
October 10, 2017 
 
The Lawrence County School District met Tuesday, October 10, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in 
the Middle-Level Library for the Annual Public Meeting.   
 
At 6:30p.m. President Joe Penn called the meeting to order.  
 
The first item was the Superintendent’s Report, which was given by Superintendent 
Terry Belcher, who gave a general update for the school, discussed goals, and 
accreditation status.  Mr. Belcher discussed the ACT Aspire and the National School 
Lunch Program Free and Reduced percentages for the 2017-18 school year. 
 
Ms. Cheadle gave the Walnut Ridge Elementary Principal’s report.  At the annual 
public meeting, Ms. Cheadle discussed the goals for the elementary school, the 
accreditation status, and the test scores results. 
 
Mr. Kersey gave the Walnut Ridge High School Principal’s report.  At the annual 
public meeting, Mr. Kersey discussed the goals for the high school, the accreditation 
status, and proposals for the upcoming year.  
 
Superintendent Belcher gave the closing for the schools’ report and a question and 
answer session. 
 
At 6:45 p.m. Pat Roby moved the meeting adjourned.  Clay seconded the motion.   
The motion received unanimous approval. 
 
  
 
______________________________ 
Vickie Mitchell, Secretary                         


